
Michael Brandt


From: Michael Brandt


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 9:02 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Feedback


I'm just writing to give feedback and your office seems to be the place. If not please refer


me to whoever should be the recipient of feedback.


My feedback? I was appalled that someone at the NOAA undercut the professionals at


your Alabama office who rightly notified Alabama citizens that Trump was WRONG to


say that Alabama was in Dorian's path. Trump quite frankly is an ignoramus and it is


shocking that a supposedly responsible government official would cave in to Trump


instead of doing his or her duty. It is appalling and disgraceful that this happened. It is


disgraceful!


Have we gotten to the point that even weather forecasts are now politicized?


In the future will the NOAA check with Trump first because it dare not defy him?


Is the NOAA an independent agency or lackeys of Donald Trump?


Sincerely,


Michael Brandt
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